
 

 

 

Lehigh County Emergency Management is hosƟng the following training classes to be held at the Allentown 
Fire Training Academy located at 1902 Lehigh Street in Allentown.   
 
Traffic Patrol/Drug InterdicƟon – July 29 to 30, 2025 - 8 am to 4:30 pm 
Class #5493 
This two-day workshop is designed to train police officers to detect, invesƟgate and arrest those persons who 
are trafficking illegal drugs and drug money upon the highways.  This program is designed for the patrol officer 
who is assigned traffic and preventaƟve patrol. 
 
The course curriculum includes the following: 
·  Overview of Illicit Drug Traffic 
·  Concept of Criminal Patrol 
·  Search Techniques 
·  Criminal Patrol Procedures 
·  Roadside Interviews and/or InterrogaƟons 
·  Physical Evidence DetecƟon and CollecƟon 
·  Note Taking and Report WriƟng 
·  Drug RecogniƟon and Packaging 
·  Officer Safety Issues 
·  Vehicle and Operator Indicators 
·  Hidden Compartments 
 
High Risk Vehicle Stops – July 31, 2025 - 8 am to 5 pm 
Class #5494 
This one-day class presents various procedures to recognize a high-risk vehicle stop situaƟons and safely 
execute those stops in which the occupants pose an increased risk to public and officer safety.  Videos and 
scenarios are uƟlized to illustrate maximizing tacƟcal advantages and increasing officer safety. 
 
The course curriculum includes the following: 
 
a.  Mental Preparedness 
b.  RecogniƟon of Trouble Indicators 
c.  Pre-stop Procedures 
d.  Use of Force Issues 
e.  Various Stop TacƟcs 
 
There is no charge for either class.  The classes are sponsored by the InsƟtute for Law Enforcement EducaƟon.  
The Institute for Law Enforcement Education provides quality training by using a mixture of lecture, videos and 
practical exercises in most of our classes.  This combination provides the attendee with the most 
comprehensive and interesting training environment available. 
 
To enroll, please complete an enrollment form which can be found on our website at www.ileetraining.com 
and email to ra-ilee@pa.gov.  We no longer have a fax line. 


